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Student Council Last Meeting: May 10th  
Student Council will be having the last meeting of the school year 

on Wednesday, May 10th from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. At this meeting, we will have 

the end of the year pizza party and elections for next school year's student 

council officers. Thanks - Mrs. Woolley and Mrs. Schulkey 

6th Graders Intramural Basketball: Today 
We will be having intramural basketball for 6th graders today, Monday, May 8th.  Eight 

teams were selected to play after school from 3:00-4:50p.m. Activity buses will be able to 

take you home at 5:00 p.m. Coach Haddad 

Here are our Spelling Bee Contestants 
Stout Annual Spelling 'B' will be held on Thursday, May 18

th. Good Luck to our Contestants and may the best 

boy/girl win! Thanks – Mr. Bennett. 

 6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade 
Bassem Shohatee 

Lama Ammari 

Lea Mshiek 

Rafiq Hanoun 

Glenn Moore 

Nevaeh Finley 

Evan Reynoso 

Hadeel Mawiri 

Amran Mohammed 

Yareli Garza 

Ayesha Sufian 

Alfarwq Shariff 

Zeinab Zreik 

Neena Khalaf 

Ali Jammoul 

Mahdi Aljaberi 

Abdulhakim Said 

Jenna Mahmoud 

Ayah Hassan 

Younes Hojeije 

Shahd Alghurbani 

Maya Moreau 

Zeinab Hamadi 

Fatima Hadi 

Zeinab Issa 

Younes Mohamed 

Morgan Miesmer 

Laura Abdullah 

Daliah Almaklani 

Colin Ramakers 

 
No Students Can Come to Office without a Hall Pass 
A quick reminder to teachers and students: Strictly, No student can come to office 

without a pass from his/her teacher. 

 Thank You Stout Administration and PTA 
A quick and sincere thank you to Stout Administration and Stout PTA for the 

delicious lunches and snacks they provided this week to all of our staff. The calories 

are greatly appreciated! 

Fordson High Open House: May 17 
The Fordson High Open House for future students and their parents will be held on 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 between 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm. Please make sure to be there 

on time. Thanks – Mr. Tindall  

Students’ Corner                                                      Today is “B” Day 

 

Amani Alozair shared this smart quote: 

“You haven't failed until you quit trying!” 

That’s the attitude; NEVER GIVE UP! 

 


